
•	 Signage for the rock at Habernickel
•	 Clear cut overgrowth to begin 

the N. Broad Street project. 
Planted 6 Dogwood trees in 
honor of Planet Day

•	 Inaugural Plant Sale;  
first public fundraiser

•	 Purchased 5,000 daffodil bulbs  
to be planted by the community

•	 Co-hosted Daffodil Festival & Earth 
Day held at Van Neste in April. First 
of many Story Walks was established

•	 Co-hosted Raptor Program at Library
•	 Planted shrubs at N. Broad in honor 

of Planet Day
•	 Annual Plant Sale
•	 Planted 1,000 daylilies at  

Memorial Allée
•	 Ridgewood Chamber of Commerce 

honored the Conservancy at their 
2015 Annual Dinner

•	 Major cleanup of Twinney Pond with 
help from Travell & BF students

•	 Daffodil Festival
•	 Twinney Pond clean-up with 6th 

grade scouts
•	 Grand Ribbon Cutting Celebration 

for Butterfly Garden
•	 Children’s Butterfly and Sensory 

Garden gifted to Village Council
•	 Butterfly Garden is added to 

Ridgewood Walktober
•	 Completed planting 25,000 

daffodil bulbs in town, one for 
each resident

•	 Daffodil Festival
•	 Completed major Renewal of Memorial Park  

at Van Neste Square including full re-landscaping 
& installation of benches and planters

•	 Hosted HILT senior program field  
trip at the Butterfly Garden

•	 Honored at the Veterans  
Day Service for outstanding  
improvement  
at the Memorial  
at Van Neste Square

•	 Two weddings have 
been held at the 
Butterfly Garden!

•	 Scouts have obtained 
various badges for their 
work at the garden

•	 Inaugural Daffodil Festival at the 
Train Station.  Featured Fine Arts 
Sale with 25 local artists ; Dog 
Parade & crafts for children

•	 Planted 6 more dogwood trees at  
N. Broad in honor of Planet Day

•	 Purchased additional daffodil bulbs.  
By November had planted 14,000

•	 Daffodil Festival
•	 Planting of native plants at Twinney Pond
•	 Annual Plant Sale
•	 Co-hosted Raptor Program at Library 
•	 Planted 1,000 daffodil bulbs at Memorial Allée
•	 Continued to plant daffodil bulbs around town 

with help from residents
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Fun 
Facts!
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Est. 2012

•	 Enhanced the Children’s Sensory and Butterfly  
Garden adding new plantings, bench, and stationary 
musical instruments

•	 K- 3rd grade educational event at the Stable with  
nature-oriented crafts and a Story Walk

•	 Article in the Ridgewood Guild DOWNTOWN celebrating 
the Renewal of Memorial Park at Van Neste Square

•	 Ribbon Cutting at Butterfly Garden with Kristen 
Plumley and Lyn Needle performing

•	 Co-hosted “Bats, Bats and Bats” event at the Stable

What's Next? 

Expansion of the N. Broad 

Street. Rejuvenation plan 

includes planting of trees, 

shrubs and flowers as 

well as installation of park 

benches and planters 

2013
2022

•	 Daffodil Festival, developed 
a major educational event for 
young families and children

•	 Annual Plant Sale
•	 Began development of 

the Children’s Sensory and 
Butterfly Garden

•	 Fall bulb planting with Daisy 
Troop and Green Kids

2016

2018

2014

•	 Daffodil Festival
•	 Ridgewood Guild DOWNTOWN 

featured the Butterfly Garden as 
“A Treat for the Five Senses in the 
Heart of the Village”

•	 Co-hosted Raptor Program  
at Library

•	 Co-hosted a Bee Day 
Celebration for National 
Pollinators Week

•	 Grand celebration for families 
celebrating the Swedish Maypole 


